
 
            Thursday 12th August 2021

    
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Summer school is nearly upon us and I hope your child is as excited as we are to welcome them to Great Sankey 
High School for what is going to be a jam-packed activity week.  
 
I wanted to take the time to remind you that the main reception for the school from Monday 23rd to Friday 27th 
will not be open. If you do need to get in contact with the school during the summer programme, please use the 
emergency contact number: 07921975735. This number will take you straight through to me, please be aware 
that this number should be used only in an emergency or if you need to get in touch with a member of staff. 
 
As you may have seen there are a number of road works going on around the school entrances, these will 
continue up until September and therefore I ask that you consider this in your travel time to and from school. I 
have included a link to the website https://www.warrington.gov.uk/roadworks. We will still be using the two 
separate entrances as shown below: 
 

Entrance Form 

Livewire Entrance – Green Gate 7A1, 7A2, 7B1, 7B2, 7N1 and 7N2 

Main Entrance – Blue Gate 7P1, 7P2 7S1, 7S2, 7T1 and 7T2 

 
 
Catering arrangements and Emergency Contact 
If you have not already done so please can you complete the form link attached, these details will be used if we 
need to contact you during this week and also include details regarding the free packed lunch 
https://forms.office.com/r/3VHhZs5wcc  
 
Allergy Notice  
We have a number of students attending the summer school that have a severe nut allergy, we request that if 
you are providing your child with a packed lunch or snacks that these be nut free.  
 
If you require any further information regarding the summer school programme, or you have any other summer 
school related queries, please do not hesitate to contact us via email at julie.binks@greatsankey.org or contacting 
the me on the emergency phone number. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Julie Binks         
HOD for IT and Computer Science      
Deputy Head of Year 7 
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